


TARPON SPRINGS

“OLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

CHIEF OF POLICE

To: Jay Jackus, Procurement Services Di ctor

From: Robert P. Kochen, Chief of Police/

Date: September 15, 2017

Ref:  Commission authorization to expend up to $20,000 dollars in F.Y. 2018 with

Motorola Corporation for Police Radios and $17,000 with Suncoast
Communications

As you know we are a part of the Countywide Police and Fire Radio System, and the
provider for this system is Motorola. The Police Department has funds budgeted in the
F.Y. 2018 budget for maintenance, parts, batteries, and other expense items related to
our essential radio system, which is state of the art.

By way of this memorandum | am asking that you bring forward to the City Commission
an expenditure approval for Motorola not to exceed $20,000.00 for F.Y. 2018.

In addition to the Motorola request, | am asking that you also bring forward to the City
Commission an expenditure approval for Suncoast Communication not to exceed
$17,000 for FY 2018. This will cover maintenance cost.
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Public Works Dept.

325 E. Pine Street

Tarpon Springs, FL 34689
(727) 942-5606

Date: 09/15/2017
To: Jay Jackus, Procurement Services Director
From: Richard Parkinson

Regarding: Motorola/ Suncoast Communication BPO

Recommendation:

To set up a Blanket PO for Communications, in the amount of $20,000. In order to purchase
radios for new City Vehicles® and to replace any outdated or non-operational radio’s that are in
existing vehicles.

After the most recent Hurricane Irma, the importance that communication played during and
after was critical, It is very important for us to purchase radios for new City Vehicles’ and to
replace any outdated or non-operational radio’s that are in existing vehicles. We no longer have
any in stock and will have to replenish our inventory.

Thank you,

pRA_

Richard Parkinson,
Fleet Supervisor
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SCOTT YOUNG RICHARD C. BUTCHER RICHARD KINNEY
Deputy Chief Fire Chief Fire Marshal
syoung @tsfr.us rbutcher@tsfr.us rkinney @tslr.us
TO: Jay Jackus, Procurement Services Director

FROM: Scott Young, Fire Chief 57/
DATE; September 14, 2017

RE: Motorola Solutions, Inc.
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Recommendation

Authorize a contract for radio and pager (Motorola) equipment and maintenance to
Motorola Solutions, Ine. in the not to exceed the annual amount of $10,000.00.

Background

Both the Police and Fire Department uses pagers and/or radios on a daily basis. It is
imperative that equipment and maintenance agreement is in place to maintain the
equipment to keep the lines of communication between the County 911 system and our
crews in the field. Motorola Solutions, Inc. is the only Motorola authorized service

center providing maintenance to Government and Public Safety customers in Pinellas
County.



